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Good day, Heidi,

In answer to your question, the October 2ond Planning Commission meeting is a Work
Session which is available to the public, but testimony will not be heard.

Currently our next scheduled Hearing is a joint Hearing with the Council and Planning
Commission to determine the Preferred Alternative. Enclosed below is the link to the
2025 Update webpage which includes the Project Timeline Schedule. This specifies that

8th

the Hearing is expected to be held on Jan. 8", 2026, though dates are subject to change.

2025 Update | Clark County

We are not anticipating a Hearing prior to this in the Comprehensive Plan schedule, but
we will both send project updates via email as well as continue to update the Planning
Commission meeting page should anything change. In the meantime, written public
comments are always welcome and can be sent directly to myself as the Clerk of the
Planning Commission or through the Comprehensive Plan Update webpage (linked
below).

Comprehensive Plan Update Comments | Clark County

I am including Program Manager Jose Alvarez. Please let us know if you have any
questions and we are happy to help.

COUNTY.

Jeff Delapena
Program Assistant
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From: Heidi Cody <heidi@waconservationaction.org>
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 8:22 AM

To: Jeffrey Delapena <Jeffrey.Delapena@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Question about Planning Commission mtg 10/2

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Jeffrey,

| noticed that the Planning Commission meeting got pushed out to Oct. 2.Do you know if
that will be a hearing, or an opportunity for public comment or not?

If not, could you please share with me the next opportunity for public comment that the
Planning Commission has?

Thank you and have a great day.
Heidi Cody

° Heidi Cody (she/her)
A SW WA Field Manager
Washington Conservation Action
ACE Coalition Manager

Evergreen Workers Union: Member of
Communications Workers of America Local 7800
Phone 718-986-2348

Email heidi@waconservationaction.org

Web www.waconservationaction.org

1417 Fourth Ave, Ste 800, Seattle, WA 98101
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